
City of New Bedford Official
Christmas  Tree  Lighting
Rescheduled

Officials have
announced that the City of New Bedford Official Christmas Tree
Lighting has been rescheduled to Thursday, December 11, 2014
at  6:00  p.m.  due  to  the  inclement  weather  forecast  for
tomorrow evening.

Residents  are  invited  to  join  Mayor  Jon  Mitchell  for  the
annual  lighting  of  the  Official  City  Christmas  Tree  on
Pleasant Street in Downtown New Bedford in front of the Main
Library. New this year – special entertainment and a holiday
surprise!
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